Amy Harvey

From: Queen Merritt <queenmerritt@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2023 9:42 AM

To: Jeanette Coffin

Cc: Adam Searing; Amy Ryan; Camille Berry; Jeanne Brown; Jess Anderson; Karen Stegman; Michael

Parker; Pam Hemminger; Paris Miller-Foushee; Tai Huynh; Amy Harvey; Ann Anderson; Atuya
Cornwell; Carolyn Worsley; CHRIS BLUE; James Baker; Loryn Clark; Mary Jane Nirdlinger; Ran
Northam; Ross Tompkins; Sabrina Oliver; Shay Stevens

Subject: Re: FW: Disabled American Veterans (DAV)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Agenda Packet Process

External email: Don't click links or attachments from unknown senders. To check or report forward to

reportspam@townofchapelhill.org

Thank you Jeanette for your help! Will you please send me the information on your Council Meeting for April. We think
it may best serve everyone if we presented in April if possible.

Thank you so much!

From: Queen Merritt <queenmerritt@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 2:23 PM

To: Town Council <mayorandcouncil@townofchapelhill.org>

Cc: Troy Clay <claytroyl@outlook.com>; Lewis Atwater <1sg.chief68 @gmail.com>; Stephanie Gilmore
<stephanie@stephaniegilmore.com>

Subject: Disabled American Veterans (DAV)

External email: Don't click links or attachments from unknown senders. To check or report forward to
reportspam@townofchapelhill.org

Hello,

My name is Regina Merritt. The Disabled American Veterans (DAV) has just formed a new
Chapter in this great city of Chapel Hill. We are very excited and are wanting to get on your
agenda on March 8th. As you know, there are numerous veterans in the area that are unaware
of where they can go to get the help that they need, and many aren't aware that they even
qualify for assistance. We would appreciate it if you would allow us a few minutes to speak.
Allowing us to share our services and how your city can help, will also allow us to be able to help
the men and women who served our great country.



Would you please put us on the agenda so that we can share what we will bring to the city of
Chapel Hill?

Thank you so much and we look forward to hearing from you.

Regina Merritt



